
Bd of Finance Minutes 
Special Meeting November 15, 2023 

11 Cornwall Road, Warren 
 

Board of Finance members present: Eric Schoenfeld, Craig Nelson, David Robinson, Luke Tanner, John 

Favreau  

Regrets: Robyn Kasler 

Selectmen present: Greg LaCava, Alexandria Papp, David Schneiderbeck  

Also present: Colleen Frisbie, Town Treasurer, many friends and family of Luke Tanner 

The meeting was opened at 5:36 pm by Chair Eric Schoenfeld. 

Chair E. Schoenfeld read and presented a resolution thanking Luke Tanner for 47 years of 

serving the town in many different capacities, most recently as a member of the Board of 

Finance.  J. Favreau moved to accept the resolution, second by C. Nelson.  All in favor. 

Jennine Lupo, an aide to U.S. Representative Jahana Hayes, also presented a citation on Ms. 

Hayes’ behalf.  Karen Reddington-Hughes, our state representative, presented a citation as well 

as a Connecticut state flag. 

L. Tanner moved to adjourn at 5:39 pm.  Second by C. Nelson, all in favor. 

All those present continued enjoying the evening and thanking Luke for his service to the town.  

A good time was had by all! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joanne Tiedmann, clerk 


